
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Clackamas County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 
FROM: Sue Hildick – Public & Government Affairs Director 
RE: Sept. 26 Town Hall topic 
DATE:  Sept. 6, 2023 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

REQUEST: PGA seeks affirmation of the Board's approval for the September Town Hall topic. 

BACKGROUND: In July, PGA briefed the Board on potential Town Hall topics for September. 
Tolling was originally discussed by the Board as a potential option, staff recommends the topic does 
not appear as timely right now as it may be at a later date. PGA proposes the following topic and 
description for approval of the Sept. 26 Town Hall:  

Behavioral Health: Innovations & Community Feedback: Coming out of the Clackamas Addiction 
Recovery Summit with guest panelists on September 14, the Board and county staff will have heard 
a wide range of potential innovations and ideas on expanding behavioral health services. This 
session would feature a report-out of these takeaways, and asking our residents and caregivers 
about their own lived experiences, available resources, and navigating the system we have in place. 
Potential guest: Mary Rumbaugh, #ClackCo Behavioral Health Director 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sue Hildick 
PGA Director 


